
From:
To: Seaplanes
Subject: Sea plane
Date: Tuesday, 1 June 2021 4:12:47 PM

NCA

I wish to lodge my objection to the proposal of operating sea plans on
Lake Burley Griffin.

Canberra is the National Capital and the seat of Government. Its planing
should respect that.

Currently the lake is a tranquil place in the middle of the city and
should remain so.

There is an airport only a few kilometers away, so there is no need for
another aircraft landing area.

The proposal will interfere with current lake users.

If this proposal goes ahead, then there will be no excuse to stop power
boats using the Lake.

This is not what the city is about.

Peter Howe




